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Best Practices Committee 101

In an effort to promote understanding, 
consistency and environmental compliance, a 
subgroup of practitioners has been working to 
develop Best Practice Documents regarding 
compliance with the Air and Noise regulations 
and guidelines in Ontario.  



Best Practices Committee 101

Using Best Practices when making 
applications for Section 9 Air and Noise or 
preparing ESDM Reports will achieve the 
following:
� Increase quality & completeness of applications
� Meet the MOE’s expectations for demonstrating 

compliance
� Increase the consistency amongst applications 
� Improve the timeliness of reviews



Best Practices Committee
The committee will be comprised of six members with  two 
members each from industry, government and consulti ng.

you@couldbe.comConsultingThis could be YOU

you@couldbe.comIndustryThis could be YOU

smtebbutt@craworld.comSarah Tebbutt

smcquaig@suncor.comSarah McQuaig

Mona.Crivat@ontario.caMona Crivat

Derek.Sullivan@ontario.caDerek Sullivan



Past Committee

� Acknowledge great work done by:
� Neil Parrish, MOE, EAAB
� Harvey Watson, DJA Environmental
� Justin Lewis, Avar Environmental

� Sean Capstick, Golder Associates Ltd.
� Darryl Chartrand, CH2M Hill
� Mike Jammer, Golder Associates Ltd.
� Monica Greenfield, Vale Inco

� Tony Tsui, MOE



www.awma.on.ca/practitioners.html



2010 Committee Goals

� Develop 5-10 new best practices

� Establish a subgroup for Noise Practitioners 



2010 Committee Goals Update

� Develop 5-10 new best practices - completed
� Credit Card Procedures – Confidentiality
� Thermal Radiation from Open Flares 
� Secondary Noise Screening
� Application Tracking 
� Pre-Consultation
� Fees for comprehensive renewals





2010 Committee Goals Update

� Establish a subgroup for Noise Practitioners 
� Hoping to accomplish this today



To be Completed & In Progress



Thank You!

� The success of this initiative depends on 
input from the practitioners and their 
accepted Best Practices.  

� We encourage all interested persons to 
prepare draft practices that can be added to 
the available list after review by the group.

� If there are new topics you feel would be of 
interest, please also let us know.


